Aurora School Board hires half-time teachers for elementary

Two more teacher resignations and three teacher hirings were approved Monday night during a
short, 25-minute school board meeting.

With regrets, board members accepted the resignation of Aurora Middle School teacher Marilyn

Vrana who announced her plans to take early retirement after serving 34 years in the school
system.

Board members also accepted the resignation of kindergarten teacher Angie Arndt who has
taught in Aurora the past seven years.




